
 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Rugbytots will be holding exclusive Rugby sessions for children attending Repton Manor Primary 

School. The club will start on Wednesday 2nd of November. Sessions will start from 3:10 and 

will run for 45 minutes. Children will be released by the Sports Coach from the Main Office 

at 4pm.    

 

Our classes are fast-paced and will involve learning about shapes, colours, and numbers with 

Rugby specific skills. All the equipment used in these classes has been specifically designed and 

selected for the age group. Finding space, looking after the ball, scoring, running with the ball in 

two hands and general agility and balance are just some of the things your child will learn during 

their time with us.  

 
We use sponge foam balls and size 2 rugby balls so the children can catch, pass and kick with 

confidence. It’s colourful, it's lively, and it's guaranteed to brighten up their day.  

 

The club dates are as follows: 

 

Wednesday 2nd November,  

Wednesday 9th November,  

Wednesday 16th November, 

Wednesday 23rd November, 

Wednesday 30th November, 

Wednesday 7th December. 

 

If you would be interested in your child attending these classes, you can book online at 

www.rugbytots.co.uk. You will find classes registered for Repton Manor by searching “Ashford”. 

  

Thanks, 

Rugbytots 

http://www.rugbytots.co.uk/

